FOW Meeting 5/20/19
Attendees: Timothy Friedmann, Lars Ahlzen, Peter Williams. Doug Leoma,Jenny Sullivan, Keith
Pyle, Brad Sands, Sandy Cole, JP Schiller, Jean Schiller, Tony ??7?, Steve Gammon
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Meeting Opens: 7:03
VP Lars Ahlzen makes introductions

. VP Report, The Playground initiative is now on-line on our website. We still need to link it

to our Facebook Page.

Minutes: Bill Boles reported that he’s sent the minutes out and asked for corrections or
omissions. There being non the minutes were accepted unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report: Doug Luoma reported that our bank balance went from $27,456.78
— 27,480.90 during the last month. The Treasurer’s Report was accepted unanimously.
Membership: Membership Chair Sandy Cole reported that we now have 216 households
as members.

Trails: Tim Friedmann reported that work was being done on the Wompy Wranglers
racecourse.

Trail Care: 6/1 will be our next Trail Care Day. Depending on turnout we will, build a
bridge, clear a nettle patch and do minor trail work. Scouts from Weymouth and
Hingham may join in. FOW will provide coffee & donuts before the event

Playground: There has already been coverage in the Quincy Patriot Ledger. We are
working on the final application now. Fundraising is now open on our website. We have
been informed that we are a finalist in the DCR’s 2020 Matching Grants program. We will
want to have a major fundraiser in January & February.

Eagle Scout J.P. Schiller will confer with Brad Sands to plan out an Eagle Scout project
to be completed by 10/4/19.

Bike Stand: Tim Friedman reports that the second bike stand is in and will be installed at
the Campground headquarters after Memorial Day.

Map: Put dog waste barrels on the next edition of the Wompatuck Map.

Brad Sands mentioned that the Handicapped Floats needed work. Steve Gammon will
check with Aqua Marine.

A large washout on the Rail Trail was repaired. More work will probably be needed as
the existing culverts are too small.

Brad mentioned that the trail at the M3 campsite now has a new entrance as it was
confusing. A split rail fence may be added to clarify things.

Visitor Center upgrades: The VC now has new windows and new lights.

June Meeting: The June FOW meeting will be preceded by a hike which will start at
6:30.

Meeting adjourns: 8:28 PM



